Chairman’s Report, Norfolk Seniors, 2022.

The club is in good financial order. We have good reserves and we are ready to pay the bills which come at the start of next season. The club is in good administrative order and we have a few small proposed changes to the constitution which will ensure that it remains so. Links to the NCB are strong and we are in good standing with all the competition organisers. Membership is up from 101 to 129.
We had a good playing season. The o50s 1sts had their best season for several years. The o50s 2nds played in a competition and did reasonably well. 60s 1sts, 60s 2nds, the 60s/70s friendly side and 70s all did reasonably well. We also played a number of early and late season friendlies and again our sides acquitted themselves well.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A few years ago the Committee set out a plan for the club envisaging adding a 50s 2nds playing competitively and a 60s/70s friendly side. We now have those the challenge for the club and committee in the next few years will be how to make those sides stronger.
Finally, some thanks. To Nigel Crickmore and his band of umpires, to our regular scorers, Ted, Sue and Glen, to Chris and Sue Palmer for organising the annual dinner, Nobby Cobb who enters the scorecards on play cricket, to the clubs who hire out their grounds to us and to the NCB who provided us with invaluable advice about several matters.
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